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  admonished 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be {admonished} (warned) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql

  be 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, {be} admonished (warned) of God, reveal, speak.[ql

  be 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- {be} called, be admonished (warned) of God, reveal, speak.[ql

  business 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or
5534; employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
 demand, requirement or destitution: -- {business}, lack,
necessary(-ity), need(-ful), use, want.[ql

  called 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be {called}, be admonished (warned) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql

  God 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, be admonished (warned) of {God}, reveal, speak.[ql

  have 5535 # chreizo {khrade'-zo}; from 5532; to make (i.e.
have) necessity, i.e. be in want of: -- ({have}) need.[ql

  lack 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or 5534;
employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
demand, requirement or destitution: -- business, {lack},
necessary(-ity), need(-ful), use, want.[ql

  necessary 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or
5534; employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
 demand, requirement or destitution: -- business, lack,
{necessary}(-ity), need(-ful), use, want.[ql

  need 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or 5534;
employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
demand, requirement or destitution: -- business, lack,
necessary(-ity), {need}(-ful), use, want.[ql

  need 5535 # chreizo {khrade'-zo}; from 5532; to make (i.e.
have) necessity, i.e. be in want of: -- (have) {need}.[ql

  of 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to utter
an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e. divinely
intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of 5532) to
constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear as a title:
 -- be called, be admonished (warned) {of} God, reveal, speak.[ql

  reveal 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished (warned) of God,
{reveal}, speak.[ql

  speak 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished (warned) of God, reveal,
{speak}.[ql

  unprofitable 0888 # achreios {akh-ri'-os}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5534 [compare 5532];
useless, i.e. (euphem.) unmeritorious: -- {unprofitable}.[ql

  use 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or 5534;
employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
demand, requirement or destitution: -- business, lack,
necessary(-ity), need(-ful), {use}, want.[ql

  want 5532 # chreia {khri'-ah}; from the base of 5530 or 5534;
employment, i.e. an affair; also (by implication) occasion,
demand, requirement or destitution: -- business, lack,
necessary(-ity), need(-ful), use, {want}.[ql

  warned 5537 # chrematizo {khray-mat-id'-zo}; from 5536; to
utter an oracle (compare the original sense of 5530), i.e.
divinely intimate; by implication (compare the secular sense of
5532) to constitute a firm for business, i.e. (generally) bear
as a title: -- be called, be admonished ({warned}) of God,
reveal, speak.[ql
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